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Additional Updates to Handbook 4350.1 Posted for Review 
 
An additional draft chapter of the “Multifamily Asset Management and Project Servicing” HUD Handbook 
4350.1 has now been posted to the “Multifamily Policy Drafting Table” for a 30-day review period.  As many of 
you know, the handbook serves as a resource for staff, industry partners, and owners and agents.  Please use 
this link to access the following newly posted chapter:  
 

 Chapter 2.03 Insurance and Loss Drafts 
 
We encourage HUD staff and partners to review each chapter, complete the corresponding worksheet and 
submit feedback by November 3, 2017 to MFHDraftingTable@hud.gov. 
 
We will continue to release additional revised chapters as they become available.  In the meantime, we look 
forward to your participation in the process through your submission of feedback.  
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